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Seigneury of Sault St. Louis - Our History, 
Our Lands on Mohawk TV 

 
(Kahnawake –  23, Onerahtókha/April 2013) The Communications Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is proud to announce the re-airing of the video ‘Seigneury 
of Sault St. Louis - Our History, Our Lands’ on Mohawk Television, Paul's Cable Channel 
4 on Wednesday, April 24th.  
 

 
 

‘Seigneury of Sault St. Louis - Our History, Our Lands’ is a series of videos in both 
English and Kanien’kéha that looks at life before the French Settlers came to the 
Territory. This series aims to provide an understanding of the history behind the SSSL 
Land Grievance, a dispute that has been ongoing for more than 300 years. 
 
The series will re-run Mohawk TV on May 1st and 8th, and can also be viewed at 
kahnawaketv.com or by clicking on the photo above. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please run at your discretion. 
For further information on this release, contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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